
 
Town of Bowdoinham 

Finance Advisory Committee Meeting 
February 1, 2023 

 
 

Present: George Christopher, Jeff Lauder, Tom Walling, David Engler, Nina Mendall and Nicole 
Briand, Town Manager 
 
 
Accepted Meeting Minutes 

 
Reviewed the impact recommended salaries would have on the budget.  Committee agreed to move 
forward with proposed pay rates, and to not increase any part-time positions to full-time this year. 
 
Reviewed proposal for Town of plow Post Road, committee is in favor the concept of it in order to 
add a 5th full time public works employee. 
 
Discussed questions for the Select Board’s upcoming workshop. 

 
 

Adjourned  
 

 


